

January 2017 Business Meeting

The 2016 annual banquet was held on the 14th at Macedonia Church. Earl Purcell presided over the awards portion of the banquet. After all awards were presented, Earl turned the meeting over to the new leadership for the January tournament draw. Carl Horn, President, and Jim Edwards, Tournament Director, conducted the draw and adjourned the meeting.

- The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered.
- 50/50 drawing was held. The winner received \$75.00.
- Earl thanked all who provided or solicited door prizes for the banquet.
- Sam Gray rendered the blessing and dinner was served.
- Earl recognized all new members who had joined during the 2016 year.
- He also remembered the ones who had passed away, Dave McClintic and John Krause.
- Earl recognized those members who had been at every meeting and fished every tournament.
- He then recognized the new officers for 2017. Carl Horn, President, Jim Edwards, Tournament Director, Bill Beard, Secretary, and Bernie Belville, Treasurer.
- After providing fishing statistics for the year, Earl recognized all of the 2016 tournament winners. He then announced the Top Five Anglers of the Year and the Top Five Co-Anglers of the Year.
- Door prizes were awarded.
- Carl Horn then took over and presented Earl and Tom Weigand certificates recognizing their service as President and Tournament Director for 2015 and 2016
- The drawing for our January tournament was accomplished. There will be 23 boats fishing from 7:30 to 2:30.

Next meeting is on February 15th @ 11:00 a.m. @ Macedonia Church.

ANGLER OF THE YEAR EDDIE BALLARD

David Settle Skip Parker Randy Fulmer Jimmijo Matthews

CO-ANGLER OF THE YEAR BURL FLEMING

Joe Abdalla Eddie Sloop Roger Isaac Sam Drake

BIG BAG OF THE YEAR DAVID SETTLE JOE ABDALLA 20.95 POUNDS

BIG FISH OF THE YEAR RANDY FULMER 7.00 POUNDS

Tournament Results

Our January Tournament was held on the 19th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 46 members participated. Twenty three boats departed at 7:30 am on a cold morning with weigh-in scheduled for 2:30 pm. The results were 83 fish caught at an approximate weight of 192 pounds. There were 10 limits caught with 2 zeroes. There were no dead fish.

January Champions

Sam Gray and Mike Bailey 15.35 Pounds

January Big Fish
Larry Moss
4.55 Pounds

Congratulations!!!

Next Tournament is February 16th

Tournament Director News

Jim Edwards is the Tournament Director. If you have any questions about tournaments, give Jim a call.

The February One-on-One will be held on the 9th fishing 7:30 to 2:30.

Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com Jim Cushman 803-360-4350 424 Charles Kneece Road Leesville, SC 29070